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Dear all, 
 
It is with pleasure that I announce the appointment of Mr Gavin 
Henderson for the temporary teaching position at our school next year. 
Gavin is an exceptional teacher with an outstanding reputation. 
Originally from Dunoon, he has worked in the private system in 
Queensland for the last 6 years and has proven excellence in teaching, 
student learning and wellbeing. Gavin shares our excitement about an 
engaging creative curriculum for our children and he has a wealth of 
experience in designing creative and engaging learning experiences.  
 
Gavin comes with high recommendations in terms of his warmth, 
exemplary teaching, amazing rapport with students, parents and staff, 
strong values, caring attitude, talent with sporting and musical 
endeavours, organisational abilities and strong commitment to teaching. 
I know the whole community will welcome Gavin to our school.  
 
Gavin will be teaching the Kinder class next year. There may be also be some Year One students in 
this class as we endeavour to keep our class sizes with good teacher to student ratios. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone in 2014. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Genevieve 
 


